
HUTTON ROOF VILLAGE COMBINED NEWSLETTER June 2015.
2015 Fell Race and Country Fair £2836.27£2836.27 profit 

Thanks to your help and support!  New Kitchen Now Installed! (More details over the page)

Hutton  Roof  National & International  Sporting  NewsHutton  Roof  National & International  Sporting  News
Scarlet Dale has won the 
FRA English U16 Girls Fell 
Running Championship 
Series this year, & won the 
U16 girls British Inter 
Counties Fell Championship 
Race on the Cumbria team, 
and has now been selected 
to run for the U17 England 
team at the Junior Home 
International in Betws-y-
coed on 19th September.

Rosie Dale and 
Alice Clews-Smith 
have both been 
selected for the 
North Under 21 
Hockey Team to 
play in a 3 match 
series against the  
Wales Under 21 
team in Wrexham  
19-21st June.

Alice Clews-Smith
Also now 
competing in 
mountain biking. 
Recently won her 
first ever MTB XC 
race: U18 Girls 
category, North 
East XC MTB 
Series  Would have
been 3rd in 
Women's Elite.

Dan Farley  is competing
at Expert level in the 
British Cycling MTB 
Downhill Series, recently 
finishing 16th out of 47 at 
Llangollen. 
Andy Farley  is now 
competing at Senior level
and recently came 10th in
the British Downhill 
Series at Llangollen

Ultra runners Sally 
Ford and  Matt Dunn  
recently competed in 
the Great Wall Of 
China Marathon: one 
of the world's most 
challenging 
marathons.  Sally was 
1st British Female 
home (82nd over all), 
Matt came in at 26th 
place,  4th British Male.

Locals  shine  in  Hutton  Roof  Fell  Races Locals  shine  in  Hutton  Roof  Fell  Races      
Toby Winnard  5th under 14 boy and winner of the Hutton Roof Cup. 
Mia Winnard  6th under 14 girl.
Carys Roberts  7th under 8 girl
Philippa Roden  9th under 12 girl
Tom Dunn 9th under 10 boy

Beatrice Roden 10th under 8 girl 
Martha Roden 15th under 10 girl   

Evan Roberts 17th under 10 boy
Jack Bow 22nd under 10 boy

Ben Archer 24th under 12 boy 
 Scott Chaplow  25th  under 12 boy.    

 
Simon Roden, Senior, 152/244

Monday
22nd June
Afternoon 

Help Needed Please With Annual Church Yard Grass Cutting
(or the next available dry day). If you have some free time please come & join us at church

to cut and rake up the grass.  Refreshments provided.

Wed July
1st 

   7 – 9 pm

Meet and Make: New Look Monthly Craft Session at the village hall
Everyone welcome, come have a coffee and biscuit with friends, bring whatever you like to do with you, 
knit, lace, crochet etc. A variety of specialist craft evenings will be programmed throughout the year, and 
children's craft events will also be scheduled for the holidays when possible.  

Saturday 
11  th  July

 Village   BBQ 6pm  Jacob's Join style BBQ. The BBQ will be provided and lit at 
6pm, and kept going as long as needed.  Bring your own main course, drink and a 
salad and/or pudding to share.  Come and see the new kitchen!

 AGM 
Tues 14th
July 7.30pm

HUTTON ROOF VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE AGM,7.30PM 
Each year the entire committee comes up for re-election.  Members and officers may join, change 
office, stay or retire. New members and officers welcome.  Please contact any committee member to 
get nominated.    This is a public meeting for all, regardless of being on the committee

WHAT EVENTS WOULD YOU LIKE AT THE VILLAGE HALL?                COME AND HAVE YOUR SAY  
WANTED PLEASE: YOUTH REP FOR THE COMMITTEE                       REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED
2014-15 HRVH Committee: Chair:  Charles  Wilson (015242 73698) Treasurer:  Alison Newton (015242 73867)

Secretary/Website/facebook:  Eve Simpson (01539 567605)                          Asst. Treasurer:  Carole Scurr  (015242 71023) 
Caretaker: Pete Bennell (015242 73598)   Bookings: Cynthia Gibson (015242 72052) and  Sue Prickett (015242 71435) 

  Jenny Holt (015242 71584), Jane Dickinson  (015242 71929), Angela Shuttleworth, Lisa Mercer (07913 353344)

 Friday 24th 
July 9pm

Moth Evening in Park Wood with Rob Petley-Jones meet at Lowther 
Court.   (or Saturday 25th July if Friday is wet)

Sunday 27h  September,  11am.   Harvest Service at St John's Church

FridayFriday
October 2ndOctober 2nd

HARVEST  SUPPER. HARVEST  SUPPER.   ( All ticket event).     This is a family event with pizza for the children. Tickets will be 
available nearer the time. We can accommodate any dietary requirements with advance notice.



2015 Fell Race and Country Fair Details
A great big THANK YOU to Mrs Dixon and Mr & Mrs Lambert for the use of their land, 

without which the event could not happen.
A great big THANK YOU to all the volunteers, whether an hour on a stall, a cake baked or 30

years of marshalling, without each and all of you the event could not happen.
Many thanks to everyone who helped before, during and after the event: 
With the preparations – clearing and marking the race courses, fettling 
the field, putting up tents, baking, making sandwiches, making hampers,
designing posters, publicity and everything else.  Many thanks to 
everyone who donated raffle prizes and sponsored the event. Many 
thanks to all those who helped on the day with face painting, painting 
competition, car parking, kids races, selling raffle tickets, marshalling, 
time keeping, registration, taking photos, serving teas, cleaning, taking 
money, announcements, unblocking toilets, selling ice creams, baby 
animals and everything else.  Many thanks also to everyone who helped 
clear up the signs, hall, courses and fields and after the event.

Approximate like for like Profit 2014 2015 Approximate like for like Profit 2014 2015

Fell race entries after costs 1092 1132 Commercial Stalls, Donations and Sponsors     645 900

Teas including cakes, sandwiches etc 954 1020 Car Parking Donations 367 418

Produce, Ice cream & Bacon Butties 292 519 Miscellaneous costs (toilets, programs,circus etc) -671 -1421

Raffle of Hampers 227 221 Overall Net Profit: £2873 £2836

Face painting -33 47 Over 250 cars arrived up to 2.30pm

SEE THE FANTASTIC
PHOTOS ON THE WEB SITE

May Frankland also raised £160 for Derian House with the 
White Elephant Stall.  Many thanks for all donations!

The Air Cadets raised £30 with the
stocks and Red Barrows!

DID YOU KNOW: The Village Hall has got the following outdoor sports equipment?
5-a-side football goals, volley ball/badminton set, netball hoops, Inter cricket

More Past Events >>>>>>
9th May Photo Workshop with International Prize winning photopgrapher: A great day was had
by all, blessed by the weather and fantastic help and tips from Glenn Upton-Fletcher.  People had come 
from Cumbria, Lancashire and Yorkshire and really appreciated our amazing scenery and catering too.

The hardy folks who turned out at 4.30am on 9th May really enjoyed listening and learning about the birds
on the Dawn Chorus Walk in Park Wood. 

St John's Church - News from the Pews
Thank you to everybody who supported our recent jumble sale by donating, shopping or manning a stall.  

The Church Council hope that you enjoyed this year's Flower Festival on the Country Fair & Fell Race Day. 
The theme this year was "Nursery Rhymes". Our quiz linking the Fair & the Church was very successful. 

The Songs of Praise service for the flower festival was well attended and everyone enjoyed the tea and cakes afterwards.

St Johns
Regular Services:

2nd Sunday of the month : Holy Communion 11am.            
4th Sunday of the month : Morning Service 11am.

Church Council Members: Anne Huntingdon (Warden), Treasurer:Alison Newton (73867), 
David Read (Warden),  Annabel Challenor, 

 *** PARISH COUNCIL ***
The Parish Council will reconvene in the next 2 – 3 weeks.

Cllr David Travis (01539 567320)  Cllr David Read (015242 71631)  
Cllr Peter Huntington (015242 71214) Carolyn Matthews

If you would like email updates from the Parish Council, or wish to raise any issues, please email
Huttonroofpc@gmail.com

Many thanks to the Church Council and the Parish Council for sharing the cost of printing this newsletter.

mailto:Huttonroofpc@gmail.com

